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 Each year BAGO co-sponsors the fundraising concert at Holy Cross
Cathedral in support of the ongoing work on Hook Opus 801. This year,

due to renovations at the Cathedral, the concert will be held at St.
John’s Seminary on the Hook/Andover organ in the chapel. Colin
Lynch is the soloist. This will be a treat from start to finish. The organ is

experiencing its best days due to skillful renovation by the Andover Organ
Company. The chapel is breathtaking as are the acoustics. Colin will

transport us all starting at the first note.
October 29th at 2 pm
St. John’s Seminary

127 Lake Street, Brighton

Passing of Renea Waligora

We were saddened to learn of the death of Renea Waligora this
morning. Her memorial service will be Sunday, October 29, at 4
p.m., at First Parish Church, 923 Main St., Fitchburg, MA, followed
by a reception at the church. 

Renea was a long-time member of Worcester AGO, and had served
in many AGO capacities over the years, including Dean of the
Monadnock Chapter. We offer our deepest condolences to husband
Robin Dinda and their families.

http://www.colinlynchorgan.com/biography
https://www.sjs.edu/aboutus/chapel-architecture/

